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Board Meeting was called to order at 8:34 am by President Jomi Anderson.  Present were Deb Hankens, Loretta Barrett, Al Julius (via Zoom), Darla Struck, Jomi Anderson, Betty Berigan, Linda Burkhart and Julie Wright.  Tyler Hahn was also present.  There were no visitors present.  

For “Items not on agenda”, Tyler said the front door has been fixed but is not sure how long it will last.  We may also need to look at the “handicap accessible” button, as it has been vandalized.
 
We discussed a sentence in the minutes that contained a name and decided that names should not be mentioned in the minutes, unless tied to an item.  The sentence was removed and then Darla moved and Betty second to approve the minutes as corrected.  The motion carried. 

The bills were reviewed.  Tyler purchased some carpet tiles as replacements before the pattern was discontinued.  He also reported the Library has a city MasterCard now for small purchases with a $2,500 limit.  Deb moved and Linda second to approve the bills.  The motion passed.  

The monthly budget review was conducted.  Tyler reports we are doing well with ½ the year gone.  The materials line items is a little over, so he is switching to the memorial money. 

Correspondence:  Tyler had a thank you note from the school, as he participated in a panel for their professional development.  He also received a letter from a student regarding her positive experiences at the library.

For education, we reviewed the changes happening at the state level and possible items that will come up when the legislature convenes next week.  Tyler will continue to send legislative updates that impact the library.  Bonnie was unable to come this month, so will be here March 2nd. 

There was no old business.
 
New business:  1. Budget workshop – Tyler has started the budget in preparation for submitting it next week.  Lisa and Jomi will meet next Monday to review it, before it is submitted. 2. Tyler presented new shelving estimates, which totaled $200,000 (1/2 of which is for the shelves upstairs).  We can do the shelf project in stages with the large print being the highest priority.  The second priority would be DVD shelving.  We discussed several options.  Linda moved we present the project to the Foundation Board, outlining our priority areas.  Deb second the motion.  Jomi and Darla abstained from the vote and the motion carried.  3. Volunteer policy – we reviewed and discussed the volunteer policy.  Tyler wanted to update the sections on youth and court ordered volunteer sections.  After much discussion and several changes to the existing policy, Al moved and Deb second to approve the volunteer policy with the changes as discussed.  The motion carried.

Reports were brief.  Tyler and Erin are surviving.  Tyler has received 8 applications for the Youth Services position and will start reviewing the applications with Deb, Darla, Linda and Betty.  It is difficult finding candidates with experience who will work for the pay we are offering.  

The meeting was adjourned at 9:47 am.  The next meeting is February 2, 2022 at 8:30. 

Respectfully submitted, 


Julie Wright
